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Reply 
NOTL concurs with the staff submission regarding use of the RRWF data. 
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Submission – LRAM and SSM Rate Rider: Page 2 

 

 
 
Reply 
NOTL notes the OEB staff submission regarding the consistency of the 

application with the relevant OEB guidelines and decisions. NOTL also notes that 

OEB staff supports approval of the updated LRAM amount and the originally 

submitted SSM amount. 

NOTL is aware that the OEB has also received a submission from VECC 

regarding LRAM and SSM.  The VECC submission submits that NOTL should be 

required to provide justification for the revised savings in its application related to 

the “Residential Xmas Light Exchange Program 2006” and “2005 LED Christmas 

Light Conversion Program”.  NOTL believes that the additional consulting 

required for such justification would be costly and unnecessary, as a correction (if 

any) would be immaterial, since the data involved is just a portion of the “Third 

Tranche” component ($6,318) of the application, which in turn is less than 5% of 

the overall LRAM SSM updated request of $129,149.  The “Third Tranche” 
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component is shown in the Table below from NOTL’s updated request of 

$129,149: 
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Submission – Disposition of DVAs: Page 3 

 

Reply 
NOTL’s exclusion of account 1588 in the original application was based on our 

best understanding of the OEB’s intention as expressed in the decisions 

available. NOTL would have no objection to including account 1588 in the 

disposition. 

Submission – Disposition of DVAs: Page 4 

 

Reply 
NOTL has calculated and can confirm the total residential bill impacts (decreases 

for one year = minus 1.9% and two years =minus 0.3% respectively) referred to 

in the staff submission. 

NOTL agrees that a two year disposition period would be appropriate. 

- End - 
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